
COLLEGE GRADING 

 

All grades are subject to Public Law 93-380, the Family Educational 

Right and Privacy Act of 1974 (FERPA). In no case will grades be 

divulged via telephone or fax. The College’s credit and grading system 

as outlined in the Catalog applies to ALL students. For Dual Enrollment 

students, instructors will also submit a numeric grade to the Office of 

Student Services. The Office of Student Services will report the 

numeric grade to the student’s high school counselor. Some key items 

have been provided below: 

• Students will receive a final course grade each semester for the 

coursework during the semester. Grades are not averaged to 

determine a yearly grade. College courses are based upon 

semester. 

• Students should do the very best work possible in their college 

courses. In order for courses to transfer to four-year schools, a 

grade of “C’ or higher is required. 

• BSCC staff and administration will only speak directly to the 

student regarding his or her affairs. 

• Bevill State Community College does not report or release 

grades to parents or legal guardians. 

• The student must appear IN PERSON to the Office of Student 

Services and complete a release form if he or she wishes to grant 

another individual the privilege to discuss his or her affairs. 

• Due to FERPA, it is inappropriate for parents to speak to College 

instructors, even though they may have paid the student’s 

tuition.  

• Grades on transcripts are permanent; they can never be deleted. 

If a student receives the grade of “F” and retakes the course, 

both grades will show on the transcript. 


